
 

 

Aloha Welcome to 808 Deaf News 
 
On April 15th SeaLife Park is opening their park to the Deaf Community in recognition of 
National ASL Day. This celebration is open to all Deaf and Hard of Hearing individuals from 
10am to 2pm. Free admission for anyone who is Deaf or hard of hearing. If there are hearing 
individuals who want to attend, they will need to preregister with the CSC. When you preregister 
you will receive reduced entrance rates and reduced parking rate. Take advantage of this offer 
and register online. When you preregister you will be apart of the entertainment. There will be 
story time in ASL, an interpreted program along with other events, from 10 to 2.  What an 
exciting event. Hope to see you all there. 
 
808 Deaf News viewers have been watching and hearing about the different events that have 
happened. Since 808 aired I have picked different local news articles from HNN, Hawaii News 
Now.  These articles can be about safety issues, traffic problems, Covid, as well as other things 
you need to know, with ASL accessibility. I have also pick cute good feel stories such as a monk 
seal pup being born etc. Also when someone lets me know about a Deaf event in the 
community I have shared that with you as well.  I am asking you to share with me what you 
would like to see more of. Is your preference that I focus more on Deaf community news only or 
continue to share local news? What are you thoughts? What do you want with ASL accessibility 
news? Please let me know. Thank you 


